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SATURDAY, OCTOBER 10, 2015 
5:00 P.M.  - Frank A. Mahoney  
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2015 
  7:00 A.M. - Kathleen Buckley 
  9:00 A.M. - Chet Czulada 
11:00 A.M. - Vincent Huber, Sr.  
MONDAY,  OCTOBER 12, 2015 
7:00 A.M. -  Kathleen & Al Jacobs 
9:00 A.M. -  Philip Lecklikner 
TUESDAY,  OCTOBER 13, 2015 
7:00 A.M. - Parishioners 
9:00 A.M. - EP’s Memorial Mass 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 14,  2015   
7:00 A.M. - Marie Rafalowski 
9:00 A.M. - David Waddell 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2015  
7:00 A.M. - Marie Rafalowski 
9:00 A.M. - Charlotte Verani 
FRIDAY,  OCTOBER 16, 2015 
7:00 A.M. - Marie Rafalowski 
9:00 A.M. - Thomas & Elizabeth Ronan 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2015 
9:00 A.M. -  Maryann Nace ~ 1st Anniversary 
5:00 P.M.  - Donald Donofrio 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2015 
  7:00 A.M. - Lee Jaster 
  9:00 A.M. - John Skowyra 
11:00 A.M. - Vincent DeSena  

Please pray for our sick parishioners, 
 relatives, and friends, especially: 
Nicholas Chess Frank Waltrich    Kevin Christopher Fox 
Joseph Neill Alexis Schirling     Pat Bocchicchio 
Bill Zarkowski  Paige LaRosa   Erica Sheehan         
Steven Geib Theresa Stemock   Michael Walton 
Kevin McDevitt  Rita Ann Leonard  Mary Farano 
Tom Mullen Brendan Mullen     Mary McBride     
Mary McGrath Reenie Stephens   Ellyanna Stephens  
Joann Bonagart Brian Charlton   Susan Gregory 
Betty Stella Joyce Williams   Dolores McGrath 
Marie McBride Joan McMahan   Andreas Shaftacolas 
Diane Barbier Jeannette Lee   Frank Wagner 
Kelly Joyce Jennifer Grayber   Christopher D’Souza 
Susan Amisson    James Kolody   John Golaschevsky    
Ed Barker  
 

In an effort to keep our prayer list current,  all 

names will appear on this list for 30 days and 

then will be automatically taken off.  We are 

happy to keep a name on the list, just call the 

parish office or email strobertsecretary@verizon.net.   

OUR PARISH GIVING  

Sunday (10/04/15): $ 18,542 
Online Bank Services Funds: $1,013  in 21 envelopes. 
Fall Block Collection: $38,203 
 

Year to Date Totals - Sunday Collections: 
FY 2014-15 FY 2015-16 Difference 

$216,081 $208,190  -$7,891 
(Fiscal year runs from July 1 to June 30) 

Thank you for your Sacrificial Generosity 

UPCOMING EVENTS (at a glance) 
Oct 14 ~ Bereavement Committee 
Oct 16 ~ Bingo Bonanza 
Oct 23 ~ Par ish Visit to Kather ine Drexel Shrine 

CLERGY/MUSIC SCHEDULE (10/17 & 10/18) 
 

  5:00 PM  Fr . Stokely/Dcn. Cavara Cantor  

  7:00 AM  Msgr . Beisel 

  9:00 AM  Msgr . Beisel/Dcn. George Cantor 

11:00 AM  Fr . Cornely/Dcn.Cavara Children’s 

         Choir 

Subject to change without notice 

THANKSGIVING RAFFLE - Don’t 

forget the Thanksgiving Raffle.  

First drawing is October 25th.  

More tickets are available at the 

parish office.   
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Dear Friends, 

 As we celebrated the Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time, we entered into God’s presence 

as citizens of one of the wealthiest nations on the earth.  Many of us have far more than most people in 

the history of the world ever possessed.  We heard Jesus speak today about worldly wealth and the 

kingdom of God.  First and foremost, we are challenged to use wisely the good fortunes that are ours, 

especially in light of the poor, needy and vulnerable among us.  Secondly, we are challenged to live a life of 

thanksgiving for this privilege wealth that is ours, enabling us to live with and share these resources for the 

building up of the kingdom of God! 

 Last weekend I had the opportunity to commission several members of our community to serve as 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion.  I am grateful for their willingness to serve and sacrifice on 

behalf of our parish.  The following are the newly commissioned:  DEBBIE FELLMETH, CHRISTINE 

FUGES, FRANCIS JULIANO, DAN KISS, MARCI MALANDRA, DAVE MILLER, JODY PARISI and 

MARK WULLERT.  In addition, some of our ministers have recently completed their service as 

Extraordinary Ministers:  JOHN BRADY, THOMAS DEVLIN, DAVID HARVEY and ROBIN KILLION.  On 

behalf of our community, I extend our deepest appreciation for their generous service to us!  May the Lord 

reward and bless them for their service! 

 It certainly feels like fall and so we can now begin to enjoy the beauty and colorful show of nature 

that this season brings.  The fall is also time for the annual parish census.  I am deeply grateful to all those 

who updated their census information for us.  It is important that we have as accurate a picture as possible 

of the community the makes up the parish of Saint Robert Bellarmine.  The statistics that results from this 

census will be sent to the archdiocese in the annual Parish Pastoral Report.  This report is disseminated to various 

entities within the archdiocese and is used to determine future planning and staffing of the parish among other 

things.  It is important that we have this information as soon as possible.  With this census, of course, is the annual 

collection as well.  As previously stated, this collection is one of the three major collections which help to support the 

works and activities of the parish throughout the year.  Your generosity, as always, is deeply appreciated. 

 I met recently with the Parish Finance Council and was able to provide them with an update on the Capital 

Campaign.  Among the highlights of the report was the fact that many people are using the monthly Capital 

Campaign Envelope from the packet on a regular basis to assist in meeting the goal for our projects.  To date we 

have received over $113, 811.00 through the use of these envelopes.  We also acknowledge that 95 families have 

fulfilled or surpassed their pledges which we started last fall.  In addition, we have over $190,000.00 from one-time 

gifts as well as gifts of $8,500.00 from non-parishioners.  I am grateful to all of you for your support as we enhance 

our parish campus. 

 May Saint Robert Bellarmine bless our journey in faith, charity and love! 

  With prayers, 

The Twenty-Eight Sunday 
In

 O
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BAKED GOODS DONATIONS NEEDED Donations 
of baked goods are needed for our Bingo Bonanza on 
Fri., Oct. 16th.  If you are able to donate a sweet treat, 
please drop it off at Msgr. Marley Hall on Thursday 
evening between 6-8 Oct.15th. Remember, this is a great 
service opportunity for Confirmation 
students and Service Corp members.  You 
can also drop it off at anytime on Friday 
until 4pm.  Contact Angela Ferrese  with 
questions at 215-264-9625.  

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

In today’s Gospel, Jesus says: “Go, sell 

what you have, and give to the 

poor and you will have treasure in 

heaven; then, come follow me.” 

Have you considered answering the 

call to help serve the poor by joining 

the Society of St. Vincent de Paul? 

BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN  -Our parish youth ministry will work with our Pro-life Committee to 
distribute baby bottles. Proceeds will benefit our local crisis pregnancy centers like the Blessed 
Margaret Home & the Baby’s Breath Women's Center. These centers run without public funding.  
They counsel, house and/or obtain medical services for girls with unplanned pregnancies and their 
families until they are able to independently care for their child. Please fill the baby bottle with your 
loose change and bills. Return the bottles by October 25th.  
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SAFE ENVIRONMENT PROGRAM 
On December 31, 2014, 23 pieces of Pennsylvania State 
legislation were enacted that impact the way we prevent 
and report child abuse.  As a result, all people who 
volunteer for the Archdiocese of Philadelphia are 
required fulfill the following obligations:  
 

CLEARANCES: 
 PA State Police Criminal Record Check  
 PA Department of Public Welfare Child Abuse 

Clearance Check 
 Federal History Fingerprint Clearance ~ ONLY if 

you lived outside of PA within the last 10 years  
Go to childyouthprotection.org  

select Staff & Volunteers,  
then select Checks & Clearances 

*** MUST BE RENEWED EVERY 3 YEARS *** 
 Disclosure Statement Application for Volunteers 

Go to childyouthprotection.org 
select Staff & Volunteers,  

then select Information for Volunteers 
TRAINING: 
 Safe Environment Training 
 Technology Addendum 
 Mandated Reporter Training  
 Signed Mandated Reporter Acknowledgement Form 

Go to childyouthprotection.org  
select Staff & Volunteers,  

then select Required Training 

FOR THOSE IN THE ARMED FORCES  
Please call the parish office with the name and branch for relatives who are on active duty. 
PRAYER FOR OUR TROOPS : 
Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands. Protect them as they protect us. Bless them and 
their families for the selfless acts they perform for us in our  time of need. We ask this in the 
name of Jesus, Our Lord and Savior.   AMEN 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 

US Navy:   
Michael W. Zarkowski     Edward W. Devinney II   
Barbara Ann Mullen  Connor Fitzgerald 
Jenny Malandra  John Wurtenberg III 
Joshua Velas 
US Army:           
Rev. Stephen Mc Dermott John Healey 
Danny Pritchard  Robert F. Leimer 
Michael McBride  Keith Carter  
Matthew Sawaya  Ryan T. Krawczyk 
Philip Mc Cusker 
US Coast Guard: 
Brendan Williams  Daniel Moschitti 
Todd J. Warga 

USMC:  
Joseph Mc Menamin  James McMenamin 
Daniel Harvey   Elizabeth Harvey 
Clint Hajek   Leo J. Keller Jr.  
Vincent J. Flannery,Jr.  Anthony Taylor  
Kevin A. Daly   Mark Piccirelli 
Michael Malandra  Lisa Ann Burgy 
Nicholas Sabatini  Patrick Kilkenny 
Mark Geib 
US Air Force:  
Karl Weinbreckt   Francis Lemma  
Max J. Sempowski  Michael Sempowski 
Anthony Comtois  Andrew J. Velas 
Thomas Rook 

 
 

 
Please Join Us 

St. Joseph / St. Robert School HSA  
 

2nd Annual BINGO BONANZA 
Ladies Night Out 

 

Friday, October 16, 2015 
7pm (Doors open at 6pm) 

 Basket Raffles * 50/50 * Door Prizes 
 

Event will be held at  
Msgr. Marley Hall  

Tickets - $ 35 includes 
15 Bingo rounds  

Hot & Cold Beverages / Dessert 
BYOB & Snacks 

(additional bingo cards will be available for purchase) 
 

To purchase tickets please visit: 
www.stjstr.org 

or contact Daiana Fuller 
 215-801-8602 

 

15 Bingo Rounds All prizes worth $250+ 

Boy Scout Troop 137 will be selling popcorn 
outside Church after all the Masses  this 
weekend.  Profit from popcorn goes toward 
summer camp & other Scouting activities.   

SJR HAWKS BASKETBALL On-line registration is 
now open, please visit 
www.wagdogs.com to register. 
Registration for basketball is open for 
boys and girls in grades 3 - 12. 
Registration will be open through 

November 6, 2015, anyone registering after November 
6th will be placed on a waiting list. 
Any questions please contact Dominic Anzideo at 
Anzideo5@comcast.net or 215.692.9682. YANKEE CANDLE SALE - SJR has kicked 

off its Yankee Candle Fundraiser.  If you 
would like to order please visit the website, 
www.yankeecandlefundraising.com – our 
group # is 990085509.  Any questions, please 
contact Kathleen Rosenello at kathleen314@aol.com .  

http://www.stjstr.org
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ST. JOSEPH/ST. ROBERT SCHOOL NEWS 

 Phone: 215.343.5100 Web: 

www.stjstr.org 

FROM THE DESK OF 

    MRS. JASTER 
 

APPLE OF MY EYE: Congratulations to 
the first students who were recognized for 
doing something good: Emma Nucera, Adam 
Townsend, William Buckleman, Cole 

DuHaime and Gabriella Sheldon. 
 
BINGO BONANZA FRIDAY, OCTOBER 16th: 
Ladies, we have approximately 80 tickets left before this 
event is sold out. If you are planning to attend, please 
reserve your tickets soon. You can go to www.stjstr.org 
to buy tickets, or stop in the school office and see Mrs. 
Ewald for tickets as well.  Remember, tables of 10 can be 
reserved.  Please contact either Daiana Fuller 215-801-
8602 or Colleen Welte 215-720-4544 with any questions. 
 
 

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK: This week, the 
children in Kindergarten and Grade 1 
have the opportunity to hear about fire 
safety from members of the Warrington 
Fire Company. The theme of this year’s 
celebration is: “Hear the Beep Where 
you Sleep!”  Every bedroom should have 
a working smoke alarm. Be fire safe! 

 

JUST A THOUGHT: Many 
people have had the opportunity to visit 
the Mary, Undoer of Knots grotto in 
Philadelphia.  It is a place where people 
can come to lift up the “knots” or 
struggles in their lives to God.   
   I came across this prayer that, while not related to the 
devotion to Mary, Undoer of Knots might also be helpful 
to us in our daily lives: 
 

The Knots Prayer 
Dear God: 

Please untie the knots 
that are in my mind, 
my heart and my life. 

Remove the have nots, 
the can nots and the do nots 

that I have in my mind. 
Erase the will nots, may nots,  
and might nots that may find 

a home in my heart. 
Release me from the could nots, 

would nots and should nots  
that obstruct my life. 

And most of all, 
Dear God, 

I ask that you remove from my mind, 
my heart and my life all of the 'am nots' 

that I have allowed to hold me back, 
especially the thought 

that I am not good enough. 
AMEN       

Author: Unkown 

ST. ROBERT PREP PROGRAM 

Phone: 215.343.9433 

 
PREP NEWS 
During the month of October, our PREP  
classes will be praying a decade of the 
rosary at the end of class. 
 

Keep checking the bulletin and Parish Facebook page, 
Saint Robert Bellarmine, Warrington ,for more 
pictures of the adventures of "Flat Francis"  and our 
PREP children and catechists. They definitely 
embraced the excitement of Pope Francis' visit to 
Philadelphia. 
 

CALENDAR 
October  
Mon    12     Class 
Mon    19     Class 
Mon    26     Class 
November  
Mon     2      Class 
Sun  8      Sacrament Sunday-- Parent Gathering for 
                      all those with children making  the 
                      Sacraments of Penance, Eucharist and 
                      Confirmation  1:00 PM  at St. Joseph 
                      Church, Warrington - At least one parent 
                       needs to attend 
Mon 9     Class 
Mon    16     Class 
Mon    23     Class, Service Project  
Wed    25     Thanksgiving Family Mass  -- 7:00 PM 
Mon    30     Class 
December  
Mon     7      Class, Confessions Grades 4-6 
Mon  14       Class, Advent/Christmas Program 
Mon  21       NO CLASS 
Fri     25       Merry Christmas! 
Mon  28       NO CLASS 

Early Childhood Registration for 
families of St. Robert Bellarmine 
Parish and St. Joseph 
Parish begins Monday, 
November 2nd  

This year registered 
families of St. Robert 

Bellarmine Parish or St. Joseph Parish will 
have the privilege of priority registration 
beginning Mon., November 2nd. Families can call the 
school to schedule a convenient time the week of 
November 2nd (Mon-Fri) 9 am – 3 pm.  

New Family Open House & Early 
Childhood Enrollment    

Our annual Fall Open House for new families 
will be held on Sun., November 8th  from 
10am – 1pm and again on Wed, November 
11th from 9 am – Noon.  Open enrollment 
for non-parishioners to register their children 

for Pre-K and Kindergarten will begin on November 8th.  
After this date, families may call the school to schedule an 
appointment to complete registration.  Registration for 
new families with children in Grades 1st through 8th will 
begin in February.   
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Mrs. Barbara Palo (Director of  Teen Ministry–mompalo@aol.com)●      Facebook: St. Rober t Teen Ministry Program 

 
UPCOMING TEEN 

MINISTRY ACTIVITIES 
 

(tear out and hang as reminder) 

All 7th thru 12 grade  
students welcome 

join in when your schedule allows 
 
 

OCTOBER 
Thursday meetings from 7:30 to 8:30 in the chapel 
8th, 15th, 22nd and 29th 
10/14 -  Lector workshop at Queen of the Universe in Levittown 
If  you would like to Lector and learn more about this ministry and how to proclaim the Word more 
effectively, plan on attending. We will carpool. 
10/15 -  Participate in Forty days for Life at Planned Parenthood on Louis Dr. in 
Warminster from 6 to 7pm. Come and spend an hour in prayerful  
witness. Bring your rosary…..all are welcome 
10/24 - On Saturday, October 24th from 9am to 2:30pm there will be a day of 
service for all teens in 7th thru 12th grades. 150 spots are available at 10 
locations for service 
Won't you get involved in this special day? Ask a friend to join you. You can sign 
up at the link below. Put St. Robert’s in the comment box 
www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0a49abaf28a13-bucks 
There is also a need for chaperones/drivers. Any parents who have their 
clearances and would like to participate can also sign up on the link 
sign up deadline is Oct. 12th, so do it now 
 

Pope Francis has come and gone but his message of love and mercy are left for 
us to act upon each day of our lives 
10/25 - The Theresa Malandra Halloween Dance for her special friends 
We will set up and decorate after the 11 oclock Mass. Dance runs from 2 to 5pm 
Please plan on spending the entire day if possible. Your help is needed to make 
this day a success. 
 
Next Teen Mass is November 7th at 5pm 
Pizza party, fun and games to follow in the hall 
 
Questions, comments or to confirm your attendance contact mompalo@aol.com 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0a49abaf28a13-bucks
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Are you interested in our parish bus trip to the                

Vatican Splendor Exhibit: A Journey Through Faith and 

Art? The date is Saturday, November 21. The cost for 

admission is $24.95 for Adults and $14.95 for 

Children. Our tour is scheduled for  11:00 AM.  We 

can then have lunch at the museum following the tour.  

The final cost per person will depend on the number 

of people  interested in going and whether we travel 

by a coach bus.  Please contact Joan Fitzpatrick by 

no later than October 26 @ 215.343.0315 or 

jfitzaff2@verizon.net.                                                                 

Included: Michelangelo items and works by 

Bernini and others. Objects dating back to 

the first century. From the venerated relics 

(bone fragments) of Saint Peter and Saint 

Paul to personal items of Saint John Paul II, 

this exhibit comprises one of the largest 

Vatican collections ever to tour North America. Many items 

have never before been on public view. From culture to 

history to art, explore how the Papacy has impacted-and 

been impacted by-the world throughout the centuries. 

Celebrating Saint Katharine Drexel’s 15th Anniversary as a SAINT!! 

Join us for a morning of refection at the St. Katharine Drexel Shrine in Bensalem 

 Friday, October 23, 2015 — 10:00 - 1:00 PM — Cost: $25.00 per person                                                 

Auditorium presentation on her life /Visit to her tomb                                                          

Presentation  — AMERICAN SAINTS 

Mass in the Chapel celebrated by Msgr. Beisel        

Hot Lunch (chicken marsala, pasta vegetable, salad, bread , homemade cookies) 

 Visit to the gift shop and time for private prayer and meditation.                                                                                                                                                           

  We will be carpooling. If you can be a driver, please mark that on the form.                                                 

    We will leave St. Robert’s at 9:10 AM. 

ST. ROBERT BELLAMINE PARISH VISIT TO THE ST. KATHARINE DREXEL SHRINE -  

October 23, 2015 

NAME:  _____________________________________________________________ 

PHONE NUMBER: _____________________________________________________ 

EMAIL: ______________________________________________________________ 

   ___ I CAN BE A DRIVER AND TAKE ___PEOPLE. 

Check # ____________(Checks made to St. Robert Bellarmine Parish)   Cash ______ 

Please drop in the Sunday collection or at the Parish Office. Form due by October 15! 

“Jesus keeps knocking on our doors, the doors of 

our lives. He doesn't do this by magic, with special 

effects, with flashing lights and fireworks. Jesus 

keeps knocking on our door in the faces of our 

brothers and sisters, in the faces of our neighbors, 

in the faces of those at our side.”                                                                             

Pope Francis,                                                                                                         

St. Patrick Charitable Center, New York City, September, 2015 

Saint Robert Bellarmine Parish offers year round 

opportunities for people seeking more information 

about the Catholic Faith, the Sacraments and living the 

Christian Life.  These opportunities are for adults who 

would like to  inquire about following Jesus and 

becoming a member of the Catholic Church, or, if you 

are already a  baptized Christian, would like to 

become a Catholic, or, if you are already a baptized 

Catholic, would like to receive Confirmation and Holy 

Communion. There are many people like your self 

inquiring and we are ready to answer your questions.  

Please contact Joan Fitzpatrick: 215.343.0315 OR 

jfitzaff2@verizon.net  
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RESPECT LIFE   

 

 

ONGOING TIL NOVEMBER 1 

Abortion is the leading cause of death in the world, 

ending more lives than cardiovascular disease, 

cancer, AIDS, war, hunger ... or any other cause. 

You can change that!  

ST. ROBERT’S DAY - THIS THURS. OCT. 15 

7 AM THRU 7 PM 

  Seven of our 12 hours  are still not covered.  

The MINIMUM number of pray-ers we need for 

each hour is two, a minimum of 24 people.  

During your hour you may stand or sit, pray the 

Rosary for the babies, their moms and dads, the 

abortionists and their staff. 

Please consider helping us man our 12 hour day!  

YOU ARE NEEDED!!!! 

Make the call NOW to sign up: Jan 215/343-4572 

ST.ROBERTS EP’S 
October 13 (Tuesday)  Member’s Mass 9AM  
 Meatball sandwich delivery 
 Begin Silvio Hoagie sales $5.00 delivery 11/10 
 BINGO if enough interest $1.00 per card 
October 19 (Monday) 
 Hunterdon  Hills Trip11: Assemble at 9am in upper 

parking lot. Arrive home approximately 5PM. 
October 27th 
 Halloween Party; (costume and masks) 
 Speaker: Jessica Lopez  
 Topic: Medicare basics 
 Silvio hoagie sales $5.00 delivery 11/10 

#FLATFRANCIS...WHERE DID YOU GO? 

POPE FRANCIS COMMEMORATIVE BOOK 
Pre-orders are now being accepted for Pope Francis in 
America: The Official Photographic Record.  This 
chronicles the visit of Pope Francis to Philadelphia, as 
well as Washington, D.C. and New York City.  $8 will 
be donated to the World Meeting of Families to help de-
fray expenses from hosting the Holy Father.  For a lim-
ited time, pre-ordered books come with a 25% discount.  
Orders can be placed through the World Meeting  of 
Families website. Go to www.worldmeeting2015.org 
and click on “Pre-Order Your Keepsake Book.” 
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 WELCOME TO OUR NEWLY REGISTERED  

PARISHIONERS (since 07/11/2015) 
Mr. & Mrs. Mark & Marianne Kester 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert & Barbara Person 
Mr. Edward Hulmes, Jr.  
Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan  & Patrice Croft & Family 
Mr & Mrs. Brian & Kathleen McGettigan  & Family 
Mr & Mrs. Daniel & Kristie Marseglia & Family 
Mr. Joseph Webb 
Miss Katherine Sperger 
Ms. Danielle Joyner & Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter & Elizabeth Wisz 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald & Donna Cugini & Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Al Qayoom & Cathleen Greeney 
Mrs. Elizabeth Oravez 
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin & Kelly Kornuszko & Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael & Vincenza Dougherty & Family 
Mr. & Mrs. John & Bernadette McNeff 
Mr. & Mrs. Eric & Megan Peppel & Family  
Mr. & Mrs. James & Jamye Malone & Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Dew & Michelle Decker & Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew & Lauren Kulp & Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert & Heather Hood & Family 

THOSE WHO HAVE GONE BEFORE US IN 

DEATH AND CONTINUE WITH US IN THE  

COMMUNION OF SAINTS (since 7/11/2015) 

 

Gregory Chess 

Catherine Ellis 

Helena Tatlow 

Robert Conover 

Elizabeth Villano 

Beatrice Delaney 

Dorothy Fiore 

Salvatore Ferrante 

David Rietzen  

THOSE RECENTLY UNITED IN THE  

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY  

  Mr. & Mrs. Anthony & Dana (Visco) DiOstilio 

  Mr. & Mrs. Kyle & Samantha (Magrathan) Ewald 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THOSE  

RECENTLYBAPTISED (since 7/11/2015) 

John Christopher Graham 

Derek Alvan Outland 

Colin Patrick Penta 

Sabrina Jane Burns 

Cameron Chloe Yarmolyk 

Andrew Charles Newell 

 

The Parish Center Progress 

Continues...the duct work, 

plumbing and framing are 

getting nearer to completion.   



October 11,  2015  10              122 

 

WEEKEND MASSES  WEEKDAY MASSES  HOLY DAYS  CONFESSIONS 

Saturday: Vigil  5:00 p.m.  7:00 & 9:00 am - Monday/Friday 7:00 am   Saturday: 3:30 to 4:30 pm   

Sunday: 7:00 am   9:00 am - Saturday  9:00 am  

 9:00 am   Summer:   12:00 noon  PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

 11:00 am   Weekday - 8:00 am 7:00 pm   Monday-Friday 9am-4:30pm 

       Saturday -  9:00 am      Closed on Holy Days 

IMPORTANT PARISH  INFORMATION 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

First & third Sundays of the month at 12:15 pm. Baptism 

Classes for parents and godparents are held on an announced 

day in  January, March, May, July, September and  November 

at 7 pm in the Church. Call the Parish Office to pre-register. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

You must be a registered member of the Parish and must 

notify the priest at least six months prior to your marriage date. 

Pre-Cana classes (2nd  Sat. in March. & 2nd Sat. in 

November) are required. Contact Par ish Office for  

registration forms, due 2 weeks in advance of the Pre-Cana 

Class 
 

COMMUNION CALLS  

Monthly to shut-ins by the priests. Weekly - Extraordinary 

Ministers if requested. In an Emergency a Priest Should Be 

Called Immediately. 
 

PARISH REGISTRATION 

Please ask one of the priests after a weekend Mass to register 

your family. Please notify the parish office if you are moving 

from the parish or if you have changed your address. 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Adoration - Each Monday (except Summer & National 

Holidays)  after  the 9 am Mass, with simple Reposition (No 

Benediction) at 4 pm. At 3 pm the Divine Mercy Chaplet is 

recited. 
 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT PROGRAM 

All parish staff and volunteers who have regular contact 

with young people must attend a Protecting God’s Children 

Awareness Session.  In addition background checks must be 

updated every 3 years. Links to background checks can be 

found on the website.  Visit our website, click on 

Community, then Safe environment.  It will direct you to 

the Child and Youth Protection Site. If you have not 

completed your background checks and the class YOU 

MAY NOT VOLUNTEER. 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE - Monday 11am - Turn in material 

typed, with your name & phone number at the parish office or 

strobertsecretary@verizon.net. 

PARISH RESOURCES 

 

Adult Faith Formation Joan Fitzpatrick 215-343-0315 

Afghan Guild Claire Coleman 215-343-2299  

Al-Anon Contact  215-222-5244 

Altar Servers                           Deacon George Morris   215-343-0315   

Bereavement Committee      Joan Fitzpatrick 215-343-0315 

Bloodmobile Mary Marquis 215-343-8635  

Catholic Charities Bill Fehrman 215-343-1752 

Charismatic Prayer Group Dolores Seif 215-343/8775 

Christ’s Housekeepers Eleanor Crowley 215-675-8955 

Crisis Pregnancy 24 Hour Hotline        610-626-4006 

E.P.’s (Seniors) Jack Forbes 215-343-1625 

Extraordinary Ministers Deacon George Morris 215-343-0315 

Family Fellowship Bob Abecasis  215-343-8113 

Knights of Columbus  Rob Hessler  215-491-0648 

Liturgical Environment Joan Fitzpatrick  215-343-0315 

Men’s Prayer Group Norman Racine         267-968-5905 

Minister of Hospitality Peter Vreeland 215-343-2091 

Ministers of the Word Deacon George Morris 215-343-0315 

Mother’s Prayer Group  Chris Trodden  215-491-2542  

Msgr. Marley Hall Jonathan DeMent 215-421-4407 

Music Ministry Kevin Lutz Kevinlutz920@yahoo.com 

Pastoral Council Tom Utermark 215-343-9528 

Pre-Cana Ellen/Don Cericola 215-343-3275 

Pre-Jordan/RCIA Joan Fitzpatrick 215-343-0315 

Prison Ministry Ray Rugarber 215-672-7678 

Respect Life Len Cline 215-343-4572 

St. Cyprian                             Patti Hessler           (cell)267-250-5721 

St. John’s Hospice Msgr. James Beisel 215-343-0315 

St. Francis Inn Candy Bakasy  215-343-1002 

St. Vincent De Paul Society (Answering machine)       267-644-8189 

Parish Youth Ministry Barb Palo 215-343-2083 

PASTORAL COUNCIL:  
(Elected  Position) Bob Abecasis 215/343-8113 

   Joann Crescenzo  215/491-4288  

Pastoral issues   Sheila Fehrman 215/343-1752 

  to be discussed?  Bill Gibbons 215/343-4066 

   Amy Moffett 215/343-5436 

Contact one of the Dottie Prior 215/328-9406 

        members.  Betty Sanotoro    215/ 343-6747 

   Mike Speranza 215/956-9769 

   Tom Utermark 215/343-9528    

   Brian Zook  267/483-8409 

 

FINANCE COUNCIL:   

(Appointed Position) 

Carol Bauman     

Ed Clark     

Thomas Castaldi     

Kirk Clauss    

John Del Vecchio 

Terry Funk 

Robin Killion  

Susan Westerman n  

Elmer O’Brien 

Frederick Reed  


